
To continue to serve our patients in the face of the novel
coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, we are offering virtual
telephone and video consults with our expert hospital staff. 
 
We feel this will provide maximum protection to our staff and
patients. It will also allow us to conserve the limited resources of
best-practice personal protective equipment and testing kits. 
 
Based on a risk-benefit assessment, consistent with keeping
patients and clinicians safe, with preserving hospital workers'
availability for the ongoing pandemic, the patient, primary team,
and consulting team have agreed to perform this consult
through minimal, if any, physical contact, while gaining all
available and appropriate data to make clinically appropriate
decisions regarding patient care.
 
You may use your own equipment, such as the phone in your
room, a cell phone, an iPad, or a tablet. If you do not have access
to a device with a camera, and your doctor needs to do a video
visit, we will provide one for you to use during this consult.
 
Thank you for your cooperation in these most difficult times as
we strive to provide you with excellent and safe care. If you have
any questions, please contact your nurse or physician.
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